
Should your plans change and you're not able to attend the event,
please let Caitie know at caitlin.uthe@sdconservation.net or 605-799-6885.  

You are registered.

We’ll see you:

Thank you for your interest in conservation discussions!

SIOUX FALLS

Thursday, July 18

Mary Jo Wegner Arboretum
1900 S. Perry Place
Sioux Falls, SD

8:30 a.m. - 3:00 p.m.


